
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2nd February 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Next half term, we are offering a coding club for year 5/6 pupils. 
 
The club will be lead by two previous Park Grove pupils who are now in Year 8 at 
Archbishop Holgate’s School. They have a keen interest in coding and would like to share 
their expertise, and I will be assisting the club.  
 
The club will run on Tuesdays after school from 3:30pm until 4:30pm. It will run for five 
sessions, starting on Tuesday 20th February and finishing on Tuesday 20th March.  
 
Unfortunately, we can only offer 16 spaces for this club. If your child is interested, please 
return the slip by Thursday 8th February. If we have more than 16 children interested, we 
will pick names randomly and then you will then be informed by email if your child has a 
place.  
 
If you have any further queries, please see me in Class 9 or email me at the address 
below. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Charlotte Platts 
C.platts@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
 

 

 
Coding club collection arrangements: 
  
My child’s name: ……………………………………………………………………… 
 
I will collect my child at 4:30pm  
 
My child will go to KOOSH from 4:30pm 
 
My child will walk home (Year 6 only) 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………………..(parent/carer) 
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